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CLASSROOM HIGHLIGHTS
from the desk of Mrs. Congelio

Girls in STEM at the GLENN

https://www.incarnatewordacademy.org/
https://progresswithchess.org/catholicschools
https://files.constantcontact.com/e5e08d75801/6b3e39c4-65c2-47b9-8ef1-33feba882f48.pdf?rdr=true




A select group of girls in our preparatory classes traveled to NASA this week to
participate in Girls in STEM at the GLENN. This program is designed to inspire
middle school students’ interest in STEM fields. The event featured women
working in STEM fields at NASA Glenn, an engaging STEM activity, and tours
of NASA Glenn facilities.

  
THE CLEVELAND CATHOLIC SCHOOLS
CHESS TOURNAMENT



Click here to register for the
Tournament!

CRS RICE BOWL SUCCESS
Due to the generosity that our IWA students, families, and staff demonstrated
throughout Lent, we were able to send a check for $1,574  to Catholic Relief
Services!

Catholic Relief Services works with organizations around the world to help poor
and vulnerable people overcome emergencies, earn a living through agriculture
and access affordable health care. To learn more visit crs.org.

https://progresswithchess.org/catholicschools


Thank you for supporting our mission to learn, love, and serve.

THE SOUND OF MUSIC, JR. - TICKETS ON SALE!

Tickets are on sale now for The Sound of Music, Youth Edition, at IWA! Click the
button below to purchase tickets online through Digital Academy.

Click here to purchase tickets for The Sound of
Music!

PTSU NEWS - FIELD DAY, MAY MEETING, & MORE

PTSU Field Day Parent Volunteer Sign-Ups: Coming Soon!

Field Day is just around the corner and will be held on Friday, May 17! This event
requires lots of parent volunteers, so save the date and mark your calendars if
you are interested in volunteering. The sign-up form will be sent out soon!

PTSU Nominating Committee

https://auth.digitalacademy.org/Curricula/Form/soundofmusic


The IWA PTSU is looking for eager parents to lead our group on the PTSU
Executive Board next year. If you are interested in serving in one of the open
positions, please click the button below and complete the interest form by Friday,
April 12. Information regarding open positions and descriptions is available on the
form.

Click here to complete the IWA PTSU Executive Board Interest
Form!

PTSU May Meeting at Michael Angelo's Winery

Our last IWA PTSU meeting for the 2023-
2024 school year will be held "off campus" on
Wednesday, May 8, at 7 p.m.. During the
April 10 meeting, present PTSU members
voted for the meeting to be held at Michael
Angelo's Winery. 

At the May meeting, we will announce the
new IWA PTSU Board Officers and enjoy
fellowship and refreshments.

If you plan to attend, please RSVP at the link below by Friday, April 26, so that we
can reserve a space.

Click here to RSVP for the May PTSU Meeting at Michael
Angelo's

YOGA FOR KIDS AT IWA!

This after school opportunity will begin in late April and will run for 6 weeks.
Grade levels will be K-3 and 4-8. CLICK HERE for more information!

IWA SUMMER CAMP 2024

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdle69BaNWWsE6Tf4wegdXkbp_HkMSD-U14sMWd53zQZ1mdtQ/viewform
https://forms.gle/Sirgi9UKrtVd2xe69
https://files.constantcontact.com/e5e08d75801/ceb0f8b3-1cb1-44fa-8fe9-1e9d0c516a00.pdf?rdr=true


CAMP WARRIOR
REGISTRATION 

CAMP INVENTION
REGISTRATION

APRIL IS YOUTH MONTH AT UNITY CATHOLIC
FEDERAL CREDIT UNION

Click here to read more about Youth Month at
UCFCU!

IWA ALUMNI NEWS

Joseph O'Brien '15

Joseph O'Brien, IWA Class of 2015, spent
the last few months as an Alumni Volunteer
at St. Ignatius (only 4 selected annually)
assisting with the coordination of the Saint

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdBXzni-bkMJjCjvsnKvDxO7xvsH9GaainebbiF4XCaWwrAGg/viewform
https://invent-web.ungerboeck.com/programsearch/moreinfo.aspx?event=43313
https://files.constantcontact.com/e5e08d75801/81154295-9379-4dd5-810c-9d865de91115.doc?rdr=true


Joseph of Arimathea Pallbearer Ministry,
moderating 2-3 Arrupe after-school
programs, and driving Sophomore Service
students to their sites.

He also participated in Christian Action
Team meetings and major initiatives, such
as the Rini Family Christmas Food Drive,
weekly dinners at the Jesuit Residence,
and other professional development
opportunities. Joseph was recently named
the Associate Director of Alumni Relations
at St. Ignatius High School.

Congratulations, Joe!

Are you an Incarnate Word Academy alum? We'd love to hear from you! Please
take a moment, click the button below and send us an update!

Are you an IWA Alum? Click
here!

  
Incarnate Word Academy

Address: 6620 Pearl Rd
Parma Heights, OH 44130

Tel: 440-842-6818

Get In Touch
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